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Oregon has s strong and reliable mail in voting system that the rest of the country 

should adopt.  Voting is a right that should be as easy as possible.  It also gives us a 

paper trail.  Senator Smith should be ashamed and resign in disgrace for putting 

forward this obvious voter suppression.   


